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President’s Message

Fire Damage to 
Planetarium's Roof

reetings:

We had a small group in March at the library 
to �nish sewing our car record keeping books 
but we had a good time.  Thank you to Betty 
Keller for helping Daisy complete the books 
and also to Craig for providing a movie for the 
guys to watch!  It was a Jay Leno �lm with him 
showing all his di�erent cars and other toys. 
I would recommend it to anyone.  We had pizza, 
vegetables, and Girl Scout cookies and enjoyed 
each other’s company.  We have four books we 
will bring to the April meeting for those who 
ordered them and we have a few others if you 
want to purchase one for $6.00.  Let Daisy know 
if you want one saved for you.

Betty and John Keller are graciously hosting 
the April meeting.  Details are in right column.

We still need people to host spring and 
summer meetings.  Also we need input on 
whether we could schedule a Friday afternoon 
meeting.  We have a couple of places that are very 
interesting but are not open on the weekend.  
I would like your feedback.  Please let me know 
if you can host a meeting and tour in the coming 
months.  Remember to hold October 24-26 for 
our Ohio Region Meet.  We need your help in all 
areas with donations for goody baskets, Chinese 
auction, etc. The entire club needs to participate.  
I think we will have an outstanding tour!

See verso about the Spring Ohio Region Tour 
hosted by Commodore Perry.  Several of our 
members are attending.  

Hope to see the snowbirds back for April.  

Dean

Fire, Smoke, Water 
Damage

April Meeting
—John and Be�y Keller

We will meet at 12:45 at the Olympic 
Dreams Parking lot in Liberty, 4403 
Loganway, to tour to Youngstown State 
University Ward Beecher Planetarium.

The show is at 2:00 and admission is 
free.  We want to be there early to be seated 
together.  There is parking on the street and 
there are a few handicapped parking spaces 
between Jones Hall and Ward Beecher.  

If you can’t meet us in Liberty, meet us 
at the Planetarium located at 100 Lincoln 
Ave., Youngstown, OH. The planetarium has 
just recently reopened after a �re and is very 
spacious.

The show is One World, One Sky, and you 
will learn about the North Star and the moon 
in di�erent places on the earth.  It’s just fun 
and you can learn a lot.

We will go to eat afterwards.  Please call or 
text John at 330-727-6871.



Contributions

Send articles, letters, notices, reviews, poems, 

recipes, pictures to Tom Copeland, 313 N. Belle Vista 

Avenue, Youngstown, Ohio  44509 (tcopeland@neo.
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